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Akron Man Found Guilty of 2022 Murder 
 
AKRON, Ohio (Monday, September 23, 2024) – Summit County Prosecutor Elliot Kolkovich announced 
today that a Summit County jury found Antonio Miller, 27, of Taggart Drive in Akron, guilty in the 2022 
murder of Tina Case. 
 
Jurors found Miller guilty of the following charges: 
 

• Aggravated Murder with a Gun Specification – an Unclassified Felony 
• Two Counts of Murder with Gun Specifications – Unclassified Felonies 
• Felonious Assault with a Gun Specification – a Felony of the 2nd Degree 

 
“This was a difficult case. Thank you to the jurors for their diligence and dedication in following the 
evidence and finding Antonio Miller guilty. Tina Case was a beloved mother who was ambushed while 
sitting in her car. Also, thank you to the Akron Police Department and the assistant prosecutors for their 
hard work.” 
 
On April 7, 2022, 50-year-old Tina Case was shot and killed while in her car outside of her Koerber 
Avenue home in Akron. At the time Miller and Case’s daughter had broken up following a five-year on-
and-off relationship. Investigators arrested Miller five months later after security camera video linked 
him to the crime. 
 
Visiting Judge James Kimbler is scheduled to sentence Miller on Monday October 28 at 10 a.m. 
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